. PUBLIC HEARING ON YEAR 2000 BUDGET, September 3, 1999.

The Greenville Town Council held a public hearing on the proposed budget for
year 2000 this date.

There being no residents present and no objections and/or suggestions received
in writing the Council moved the meeting be closed at 7:15 p.m.
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